End to Civil Service expansion and
review of equality and diversity
spending announced in productivity
drive

The Chancellor has today, 2 October 2023, announced an immediate cap on civil
servant headcount across Whitehall to stop any further expansion, increase
efficiencies and boost productivity.
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